
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 April 17th, 2024 

 

Erie County Health Department/Erie County Community Health Center has partnered with the Margaretta Local School District 
to provide onsite school-based dental services. Dental services will be provided on the Erie County Health Department/Erie 
County Community Health Center’s Mobile Dental Vehicle which is designed and outfitted as a Mobile Dental Center to provide 
comprehensive and quality dental care in the community setting. Dental screenings and cleanings are available to all students 
regardless of insurance or ability to pay. All services rendered will be billed to insurance, if applicable. Reduced out of pocket 
costs and free services are available to those who qualify. No child will be denied services due to inability to pay. The Mobile 
Dental Vehicle will be at the following school at the listed dates and times: 

 

 

 

What to expect? 

Children will receive dental services on our Mobile Dental Vehicle unit by a licensed dentist and dental assistant. The services 
provided may include all or some of the following: 

• Dental examination 
• X-rays, as needed 
• Fluoride treatment 
• Sealants 
• Referrals, as needed 

 

What is the follow-up? 

According to the American Dental Association, children should receive a dental cleaning every six months to maintain healthy 
teeth and gums. After a child is seen on the Mobile Dental Vehicle, a staff member from the Erie County Community Health 
Center will reach out to the parent/guardian and review details pertaining to the child’s dental appointment.  

How do I make an appointment for my child? 

For your convenience, please call the Erie County Community Health Center Centralized Scheduling office at 567-867-5174 to 
pre-register your child’s appointment.  

What paperwork do I need for my child to participate? 

Please complete and turn in the SBHC Consent Form along with a copy of the parent/guardian’s photo ID (for minor children) 
and insurance card, if possible. Please submit the completed consent and copies in your child’s daily folder or to your child’s 
homeroom teacher ahead of time. Completed consent forms and a copy of the parent/guardian’s photo ID and insurance card 
will be given to the Erie County Community Health Center staff on the day of the child’s appointment. It is not necessary for you 
to attend the dental screening with your child, but you are welcome. 

For any questions, please contact: 
 
Nicole Ziegler, RN 
Primary Care and Clinical Services Director 
(419) 626-5623 Ext: 5127 
nziegler@echdohio.org 

Location: Margaretta Middle School/High 
School 

Date: Friday, May 10th, 2024 
Time: 12pm-2pm 


